

GE4 PRACTICE WORKSHEET 1

A. Listening

1. Listen and tick. There is one example:

Example: What time does the café open?    A ☒ B ☐ C ☐			3. Where should Harry go to buy the eggs?    A ☐ B ☐ C ☐		
1. What must Harry do first?    A ☐ B ☐ C ☐			4. What should Harry put on the tables?    A ☐ B ☐ C ☐		
2. What will Harry make for lunch?    A ☐ B ☐ C ☐			5. What was the weather like yesterday?    A ☐ B ☐ C ☐		

2. Listen and write. There is one example.

Cycling club

Day cycling club meets:

Mondays

Name of William's classmate at the club:

Today children learn about:

Place where children cycle:

in park on _____

Children must wear:

a _____

End of the year party with:

B. Reading and writing

1. Read the sentences about playing a sport. Choose the best answer (A, B or C) for each space.

Gloria _____ playing sport very much.	A. decides	B. wants	C. likes
Gloria thinks football is the most _____ sport she plays.	A. favorite	B. interesting	C. nice
When Gloria plays, she _____ about everything else and just thinks about football.	A. leaves	B. forgets	C. loses
After school, Gloria _____ on her football boots and plays with her friends.	A. runs	B. changes	C. puts
When Gloria is older, she hopes that she can _____ some money from playing football.	A. earn	B. bring	C. take
One day Gloria wants to play football for her _____ in the World Cup.	A. country	B. nationality	C. group

2. Complete the five conversations. Put a tick next to the correct answer.

1. Is Pluto a planet? a. No, it's a dwarf planet. b. Yes, it's a star. c. Yes, it's the smallest planet in the solar system.	2. How often does your father play sports? a. He is keen on tennis. b. He is not good at rugby. c. He rarely does it because he's busy at work.
3. Why does Katy always unplug her charger after use? a. Because it's good for her. b. Her charger works really well. c. She wants to save energy.	4. I'm so proud of my daughter! She got a 10 on her math test yesterday. a. She must be very happy. b. She should be so proud of me! c. She might not be sad about it.
5. Do you like your new geography teacher, Mr. Kevin? a. No, I don't like the new guy. b. She is friendlier than others. c. Oh, I think he is the best of all.	6. We don't have to leave yet. a. I think it is. b. Are you sure? c. No, you can't.
7. This book's really interesting. a. Who reads it? b. Where is it? c. What is it about?	8. How is your mother? a. She is Vietnamese. b. She is 40. c. She is better today.
9. I'm going to have a party on Saturday. a. Who will come? b. Where to? c. How often is it?	10. I'll take these grapes, please. a. Can I help you? b. They're over there. c. Would you like a bag?

3. Read the notices. Choose the correct answer for each question.

Mechanic needed Call garage Manager (Cambridge 221507)	1. Where do you see this notice? a. in a newspaper b. on a car c. beside a telephone
Cambridge Station taxi drivers only	2. Who is it for? a. someone who wants to make a phone call b. someone who is a manager c. someone who wants a job a garage
<i>Jane's Jeans</i> No more than 3 pairs in the changing room	3. Where could you see this notice? a. in a sports centre b. in a clothes shop c. in a jeans factory
<i>Try our home-made hot and cold snacks</i>	4. Where could you see this notice? a. in a house b. on a fridge c. in a café 5. Who is it for? a. a waiter b. a customer c. a cleaner
For help with cooking and housework telephone Carol on 332768	6. Where could you see this notice? a. in a newspaper b. in a telephone book c. in a kitchen 7. Who is it for? a. someone who needs help b. someone who likes cooking c. someone who wants to help
Chinese and Thai cooking lessons start here on Saturday	8. Where could you see this notice? a. on a cookbook b. on a restaurant menu c. on a noticeboard 9. Who is it for? a. people who want to learn to cook b. people learning Chinese c. cookery teachers

4. Choose the correct answer for each question:

Gaurika Singh, swimmer

Gaurika is from Nepal, and she was the only under-14-year-old to take part in the 2016 Olympics in Rio de Janeiro. She swam the 100 metres backstroke for Nepal. Home for Gaurika these days is in the UK, and she trains at the Copthall Swimming Club, where the coaches have trained other world-class swimmers. Her father, Paras Singh, travels with her around the world when she goes to a competition.

Tracy Austin, tennis player

When Tracy Austin was given a car as a prize in a tennis competition in Stuttgart, Germany, she was 15 and still too young to drive, but she was already a professional tennis player. Then, at the age of 17, the American became the youngest ever sports person to earn a million dollars. Before long, she was the world's number one player. These days, she often appears on TV, talking about tennis matches at major competitions.

Nadia Comăneci, gymnast

When Romanian gymnast Nadia took part in the Olympic Games in Montreal, Canada, in 1976, she immediately became one of the most famous sports people in the world. She got perfect scores of 10.0 in seven different events. Everyone thought that nobody could do this and, in fact, 9.9 was the highest number that the score board could show. She did so well that she helped large numbers of people become interested in gymnastics.

Which sports person now works as a journalist?

A. Gaurika	B. Tracy	C. Nadia
------------	----------	----------

Which sports person made her sport popular?

A. Gaurika	B. Tracy	C. Nadia
------------	----------	----------

Which sports person won something that she couldn't use?

A. Gaurika	B. Tracy	C. Nadia
------------	----------	----------

Which sports person became rich when she was young?

A. Gaurika	B. Tracy	C. Nadia
------------	----------	----------

Which sports person was the youngest person in a competition?

A. Gaurika	B. Tracy	C. Nadia
------------	----------	----------